
 

Friday Flyer! 
Dear Walter Families, 
So we have come to the end of our first half term of 2020; the spring term is always 
very short but we have managed to pack the last 6 weeks full of excellent teaching 
and learning opportunities!  This morning we had an assembly about tolerance and I 
was absolutely amazed at how much our children know from Foundation Stage to 
Year 2; I felt very emotional listening to their very informed and sensible responses 
to my questions.  It was wonderful. 
 
Spring Disco 
Thank you so much to the PTA for organising two fantastically fun discos for our Key 
Stage 1 children; thank you also to the parents who came to help, it was lovely to 
see so many of you.  The children loved it and thoroughly enjoyed themselves (as 
did all the teachers)! 

 

 
 
Sycamore Assembly 
On Thursday morning Sycamore Class held their class assembly; thank you so 
much to all the parents and grandparents who came to watch.  It was wonderful to 
share with our families all the skills and knowledge the children have learned in Year 
2 and to listen to them impart their knowledge with such confidence.  

  
 
Stars of the Week 
I was delighted to hand out so many star of the week certificates to boys for their 
reading and writing achievements; at some schools they find it difficult to inspire 
boys to read and write, but not at Walter Infant School and Nursery! 

 



     

     
 
Stay and Play 
Our parents have been having a wonderful time this week at Stay and Play, learning 
all about life under the sea.  The children have loved sharing their school and playing 
games and making things with their mummy or daddy.  Thank you so much for 
coming along; see you next term! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Goodbye…. 
We are saying goodbye to Bhav and his family; we would like to wish him lots of luck 
in his lovely new school and to say that we will all miss him. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



And finally…. 
Have a wonderful half term break.  See you on Monday 24th February. If you have 
any concerns that you might need help with please remember that you can contact 
me on head@walter.wokingham.sch.uk at any time.  
 
Judy Wheeler 
Headteacher 
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